
                                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

TEMPORARY SUSPENSION OF RECEIVING NEW APPLICATION FOR 

MINERAL TITLES 

THIS IS TO INFORM THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT THE MINING CADASTRE 

OFFICE WILL TEMPORARILY SUSPEND RECEIVING NEW APPLICATIONS 

FOR MINERAL TITLES FOR A PERIOD OF THREE  WEEKS, FROM 

MONDAY, 5TH JUNE, 2017 TO MONDAY 26TH JUNE, 2017 

 

THIS IS TO ENABLE THE MINING CADASTRE OFFICE TO UPGRADE ITS SYSTEMS 

TO ENSURE SPEEDY PROCESSING OF MINERAL TITLE APPLICATIONS. 

 

ALL INCONVENIENCES RESULTING FROM THIS EXERCISE IS HIGHLY 

REGRETTED, PLEASE. 
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